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Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools  
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSS THE OPTIONS FOR TRUSTEE TRAINING REQUIREMENT AND 

SENATE BILL 1566 
 
DATE: August 7, 2018  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
As you are aware, the Board is required to receive training on Senate Bill 1566 prior to 
September 1, 2018.  There are basically two options to receive this training.  1) Individually at 
your own pace on-line, or 2) Contract with Region 18 (Larry Lee) to come in and train the 
Board in person. 
  
 
  
 
 
 ******************** 
 
                                                No specific action required. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe 
Superintendent of Schools 


